
 

 
Belfast City Council 

 

Report to: Shadow Strategic Policy & Resources Committee 

Subject: Forum For Alternative Belfast  

Date:  Friday 28 November 2014 

Reporting Officer: Suzanne Wylie, Chief Executive 

Contact Officer: Suzanne Wylie, Chief Executive 

 

1. Purpose  

Members are advised that Mark Hackett and Declan Hill from Forum for Alternative Belfast (FAB) 

have written to the council requesting the opportunity to make a presentation to the Shadow SP&R 

Committee with an accompanying one page proposal (see attached).  

2. Background – About FAB 

Forum for Alternative Belfast is a not–for–profit organization (Community Interest Company) that 

campaigns for a better and a more equitable built environment in Belfast. The Forum was formally 

launched on 4 June 2009 by a group of architects, planners and others who came together to 

explore alternative ways to develop the city.  

 

As a campaigning group, the Forum’s work is underpinned by three key principles. In its view: 

1. the creative potential of planning, urban design and architecture had not been explored for 

post–conflict Belfast;  

2. the approach to design and regeneration has to be more socially expansive than traditional 

architecture, urban design and spatial planning practices; 

3. the Forum itself should be an action–orientated research group; in other words, a ‘do–tank’ 

that should go beyond lobbying and ‘think–tanking’ to demonstrate alternative ways of 

developing the city. 

3. Recommendations 

Members are asked to receive the FAB to present to the Shadow Strategic Policy and Resources 
Committee in January 2015. 

4. Documents Attached 

Letter dated 21 October 2014 from FAB 

 



 

 


